
 Weekly Report #4 

 1.)  The team canceled their weekly advisor meeting for February 6th as there is nothing new 
 to report until parts are received. The team website has been fixed so that all buttons 
 work correctly and the site is up to date with all weekly reports and an updated Ghant 
 chart. We also emailed the suppliers of the parts requesting an update on when the parts 
 should arrive so that we will be able to adjust our timeline if there is a delay. 

 2.)  In the upcoming week, the team cont inues to wait for the proposal to be approved. The 
 team is also waiting to receive all the packages so that we can continue to construct our 
 drone. The team is awaiting our weekly meeting next weekly meeting with our advisor to 
 catch up. Hopefully the team will have good news from our vendors that the packages are 
 coming in soon. 

 3.)  We did not meet with our advisor this week. Our next planned advisor meeting is 
 February 13, 2023. 

 4.)  Each team member has spent around 1 hour on the project this week. 
 5.)  Current website link:  http://dasp.mem.odu.edu/~swarm_sp23/index.html 
 6.)  Daley Goff and Tim Kent 
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